
Temp Agency Posting 

The Wind Lake Management District is accepting bids for the payroll management for up to four 
employees. The WLMD has purchased a weed harvester and will be operating a harvesting 
program starting in May of 2021. The District Board will select the employees and ask that they 
are hired by your agency to work specifically on this program. The Board will also set a 
compensation level and will schedule the employees on a part time basis. The Board anticipates 
approximately 300 staff hours this year (May-September). 

The Board is welcoming bids from staffing agencies to administer the payroll on a bi-weekly 
basis. Bids should include the percentage charged for administering the payroll and be submitted 
in writing to: WLMD, PO Box 222, Muskego, WI 53150 and must be postmarked by April 22, 
2021. Bids will be awarded at the WLMD monthly meeting on April 26, 2021 at Norway Town 
Hall lower level. Any questions can be directed to Mike Bluemel at 414-305-8875 

 


